

Registered Charity No. 1136706

Committee Newsletter September 2019

Dear Parents and Carers.

We hope you enjoyed your Summer holiday and many lovely memories were made. Also, a warm welcome to those new families that have joined the Pre-School. We hope that your child enjoys their time with us.



An invitation to all NEW and RETURNING parents/carers to attend our A.G.M. This is a great opportunity to hear about the Pre-School and the plans for the coming year, whilst meeting other parents and staff members. Drinks and nibbles will be provided and we look forward to seeing you. We need as many parents to attend as possible and it will only take 30 minutes.

Without your support, your Pre-School will not be able to run.

Our present Chair will be standing down after two years and we need a replacement. We also need a minimum of 5 parents to be members. If you are interested and would like to know more about how you can get involved, please contact a committee or staff member who will be happy to help.



Lots of fun activities are coming up over the next few weeks.

Our fundraising efforts are increasing so that we are able to grow the Build our Future project. Your support will help us reach the goal of a new building much quicker – please do come along and invite others to join in too.

• Bag2School OCT - Tue 8th

If you are having a clear out at home, please bring the items (as stated on the poster in our lobby). The more bags and weight we can collect, the more money we receive.

Please bring eligible items to Pre-School before this date. Thank You!

• Quiz Night OCT – Fri 11th at Old Stables (behind White Hart)

Starting at 7.30pm, we have our FUNdraising quiz night. Teams of up to 6 at £5 per person. Cash prize for winning team. Tickets available from: the Barista (Cricklade High St), Cricklade Pre-School Playgroup or call Nicola on 07879 818836.

• Craft Morning OCT – Sat 19th at Pre-School 10am–12noon

Come and have crafting fun at our Autumnal themed Craft Morning. Refreshments will be available. Open to ALL families with children under 8 years old.

• Christmas Bazaar DEC - Sat 7th at Town Hall 10am-1pm

It is slightly early to think about Christmas, but this is our biggest fundraiser of the year. We need all hands on decks (pardon the pun) to help organise and run the Bazaar, please contact us if you want to be involved – even just helping making cakes will help.

Also on Sunday 6th October, Committee member Susie (JoeJoe's mum) will be running the Cricklade half marathon in aid of the Pre-School. We wish her well on her run and hope that everyone will support her on the day.

The Pre-School is a charity and we need a committee to be able to run. You may want to be a supporter of the fundraising team, or want to use your skills in helping the Pre-School in other ways.

If you are interested in joining or want to find out more about how you could get involved, please email your Chair Karen, at chair.playgroupcricklade@btinternet.com or call 01793 750817.